
Submitter: Christopher Worley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3214 

Animal conservation and teaching is incredibly important. Especially for animals that 

are misunderstood. Nurturing the love of these animals through educational 

programs, travel, etc is detrimental.  


